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Although the peak itself is best left to 
mountaineers, you can enjoy its 
foothills with a walk to a hanging 
glacier, or a stroll through Jasper's 
finest alpine meadows. The area is 
also used as an access point to the 
wild Tonquin Valley.  

MT EDITH CAVELL

A roadless wilderness, with 
campgrounds and two backcountry 
lodges, that is revered by summer 
hikers and horseback riders, as well 
as winter cross-country
skiers.  

TONQUIN VALLEY

Long and short hikes lead off Jasper's
arterial road – some are little more
than strolls to waterfalls and lakes,
others pierce the remote, glacier-
covered backcountry.  

ICEFIELDS PARKWAY

Short loops on the lake's north shore, 
steep hikes to viewpoints in the 
surrounding hills, and the start point 
for the backcountry
Skyline Trail. 

MALIGNE LAKE

Enjoy flat, easy trails, accessible on 
foot from Jasper Town, beside glacial 
lakes, rocky knolls and the swirling 
currents of the Athabasca
River. 

ATHABASCA RIVER 
VALLEY
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The springs are a starting point for 
various trails, most notably the 
hugely rewarding and spectacular 
Sulphur Skyline and the more 
protracted Fiddle River Trail, which 
plunges quickly into
backcountry.  

MIETTE HOT SPRINGS

The low tree-covered plateau that 
rises directly above Jasper Town is 
filled with meandering trails good for 
hikes, bikes and horseback riding. 
Look out for wildlife around the many 
small lakes and ponds.  

PYRAMID BENCH

Jasper's most remote corner is the 
domain of adventurous backcountry 
hikers following an epic multiday trek 
all the way to Mt Robson in British 
Columbia.

NORTH BOUNDARY

Jasper National Park mk010
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